
These meetings are open to the public under the State of Michigan’s Open Meetings 

Act. Individuals requiring special assistance to attend meetings should contact the 

Director’s Office at 517-437-2000 no later than 4:00 pm, three (3) business days 

prior to the meetings. 

 
 

Posted: November 30, 2018 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

In Compliance with the OPEN MEETINGS ACT  

MCLA 15.261 et seq Public Act No. 267 of 1976 

 

Richard B. Lutz, President of the Will Carleton Academy 

Board of Directors, gives notice to cancel the Regular 

Meeting of the Board scheduled for December 11, 2018, 

5:15 PM, due to the lack of a quorum. 
 

A REGULAR MEETING  

OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF WILL CARLETON CHARTER 

SCHOOL ACADEMY, 

 

A Charter School formed pursuant to the  

Revised School Code of 1976 

 

Will Be Held On 

December 11, 2018 

 

at 5:15 pm. 

 

This meeting will be held at 

WILL CARLETON CHARTER SCHOOL ACADEMY 

2001 W HALLETT RD 

HILLSDALE, MI 49242 


